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Winter 2000

"We make a living by what we get, but we make a life by what we
give."

Winston Churchill  
Join "The Human Race!"

Have Fun and Help the Aphasia Center

What: "The Human Race" is a statewide community fund raising
event for nonprofit organizations, produced by local Volunteer
Centers. The Human Race in Alameda County features a 10K/5K
sanctioned run and 5K/1K walk. Wheelchair participants are
invited to participate in the walk, as the course will be accessible.

When: May 13, 2000 (a Saturday)

Where: Lafayette Reservoir, 3849 Mt. Diablo Blvd.

How: Nonprofits, corporations, and individuals, from walkers with
kids to seasoned runners, can participate in this event to benefit the
Aphasia Center of California.

If you would like to participate or sponsor a participant please
contact Roberta J. Elman, Ph.D. at (510) 336-0112.

APHASIA CENTER NEWS:

You Can Now Make Credit Card Donations to the

APHASIACENTER.ORG http://aphasiacenter.org/
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